
April 19, 2022
6:00pm

Tara Davis and Kristen Fallen, Co-Presidents
Grant Williams, Recording Secretary

Shanterria Nance, VP of Ways and Means
Katie Bonkowski, Corresponding Secretary

Laura Seidel, VP of Membership
Kelly Lange, Treasurer

Lindsey Partington, Historian

1. Introductions
2. Officer Check-In

a. Tara and Kristen- Co-Presidents
i. Fun Run update- $11,223.67 (not final yet)

ii. Feedback:
1. Some of the information was confusing to parents. Not

clear that there was an event at the end.
2. Difficult to communicate with students how the

fundraising totals are “per lap”
3. Next year prizes for fundraising will be group prizes, as

opposed to prizes specific to each student.
4. Donations can be “per lap” or a flat donation. This was

unclear in communication when family members were
making donations.

5. Booster Enterprises is very organized. Each year it has
been very well organized. However, they take 50% of the
donations.

b. Laura- VP of Membership
i. District PTA updates

1. Laura attended the district PTA conference and will
share more information at future board meetings.

ii. Game Giveaway Update
1. Will need to decide if we want to continue this next year.

Tara handled the process in school with the giveaways.
c. Shanterria- VP of Ways and Means
d. Katie- Corresponding Secretary
e. Grant- Recording Secretary
f. Lindsey- Historian

i. Photobook is almost finished. Just waiting on photos from
5th grade events next week!



g. Kelly- Treasurer
i. Current Balance: $30,152.46

1. Does not include roughly $12,500 in outstanding checks
and gift to school.

ii. Some checks need to go out for staff appreciation
reimbursement and other small items.

3. Committee Updates
a. Carnival updates

i. Feedback
1. Positive feedback all around! Lots of volunteers and

participation from the community.
2. Possibly communicate to A+ coordinator about

volunteer attire.
b. Staff Appreciation Week

i. Feedback from staff is positive!
ii. Barista was a great event for staff.

c. 5th grade Celebration
i. Everything is organized and ready for students.

d. Spirit Shop
i. No updates. Hannah will be speaking with a new vendor for

next year over the summer.
ii. In August, we will possibly have a design competition for a

shirt design.
4. Principal’s Update
5. Gift to School Vote

a. Library Furniture tables and chairs - approximately $2,740
b. Replacement ice maker - approximately $2,580
c. Kristen motions to approve purchase of library furniture. Motion

carried unanimously.
6. Adjournment

Upcoming Events:

● May 20- Field Day (K-2; 8:45-11:15am) (3-5; 12:00-2:30pm)
● May 24- Read-A-Thon



● May 24- Talent Show (K-2; 9:30-10:15am) (3-5; 1:30-2:15pm)
● May 25- 5th Grade Awards; 10:00-11:00am
● May 27- Last Day of School (11:53am dismissal)


